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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

I appreciate very much the opportunity to comment regarding the care, nurture and regenerative management of

old growth trees and their communities.  First of all, they are to be respected for the plant beings that they are.

Because we, as non-indigenous humans, have done much in the way of harm to them, we need to correct our

stance and do everything we can to protect and care for what is now left.

I support any initiative by the US Forest Service to protect and preserve old growth forests, trees, and their

communities.  I do not support any kind of logging.

Thank you again for the opportunity,

Barbara Ishida


